
One Voice for Iowa Students

The AEAs, IASB and SAI have joined forces to advocate for 
shared legislative priorities. This collaboration brings together 
members from all three organizations—superintendents, AEA 
chiefs, PK–12 and AEA board members, and public schools 
statewide—uniting as one voice to support Iowa students.

AEA, IASB & SAI Joint Legislative Priorities

•	 Support students by increasing funding and resources for  
full-day preschool to promote early literacy.

•	 Ensure stable support for special education to provide 
consistent services and opportunities for ALL students.

•	 Strengthen our education workforce through increased 
resources and flexibility.

•	 Sustain essential services provided through the AEAs to 
support ALL students. 


